
  
 

 
 

For immediate release 

10 August 2022 
 

Completion of Vifor Pharma Acquisition 
 
Further to the announcement made on 2 August 2022, CSL Limited (ASX: CSL; 
USOTC: CSLLY) confirms that its acquisition of Vifor Pharma AG (Vifor), was 
completed yesterday.  
 
 
 
Authorised by  
Fiona Mead  
Company Secretary 
 
FURTHER INFORMATION 
 
For further information, please contact:  
Investors:     Media:       
Steve McKeon     Jimmy Baker     
Associate Director, Investor Relations  Communications, Asia Pacific   
CSL Limited      CSL Limited 
Mobile +61 402 231 696    Mobile +61 450 909 211   
Email: stephen.mckeon@csl.com.au  Email: jimmy.baker@csl.com.au 
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